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Labcorp LabAlert September/ 2025 

An Important Update from Laboratory Services  
 

 

Urgent: Critically Low on Troponin I Reagent 
 

On September 2, 2025, Polymedco informed Labcorp at Legacy Health that they would be out of stock 
of the Troponin I reagent until September 12, 2025 due to significant loss of one of their shipments.  
Despite exhaustive efforts, Labcorp was unable to secure additional reagent from within the system or a 
third-party supplier.  The hospital laboratories at Emanuel, Good Samaritan, Mount Hood, Meridian 
Park, Salmon Creek, and Silverton are doing everything they can to conserve reagent until we can get 
the next shipment, which is expected to be on September 13, 2025.  If possible, we are asking healthcare 
providers to try to conserve where possible as well.  We will continue to monitor the situation and 
provide updates as we get them. 
 
 
 
*Labcorp is now the performing and billing laboratory for most Legacy Health lab testing. By combining 
Legacy Health's history of outstanding service with Labcorp's comprehensive test menu, lab medicine 
expertise and support capabilities, we are confident that we will build upon the outstanding tradition of 
delivering high-quality laboratory services to patients in the Portland & Southwest Washington 
communities. 
 
For additional information, please contact your account representative, client services or consult the test table on 
our website. 
 
Labcorp Client Services: 503-413-1234, 877-270-5566, www.legacyhealth.org\labservices 
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